
  

Support to the development of ICT and Geoinformation System
10.12.2018 10:34  

  

  

A workshop with the aim of continuing support in the process of improving ICT to the Federal
Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs (FGA) and the Republic Administration for
Geodetic and Real Property Affairs ( RUGIPP) was held in Sarajevo during period December 04 – 05,
2018.

The workshop was led by Mr. Tobias Lundberg an expert from Lantmäteriet with the presence of
members of the working groups from both Entity Geodetic Administrations.

Topics of the workshop were:



Models and strategies related to the maintenance of the IT system in Lantmäteriet
ISO standards related to IT systems with special emphasis on data security
Implementation of centralized monitoring and logging in the FGA

The members of the working groups have presented the organization and infrastructure in their
administrations, the current situation, the development of various applications, e-services and plans for
future development.

During the workshop, solutions for the issues encountered by administrations were proposed, experiences
were exchanged and agreements have been reached on areas in which further support is needed.
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